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Robyn Buck-Holdener

From: Jamie Carter
Sent: Tuesday, December 12, 2023 11:34 AM
To: Drew Messmer; Roger Olson
Cc: Robyn Buck-Holdener
Subject: Expiring permit - E-21-0542
Attachments: Submittal Item Waiver_Homewood OFFSITE.pdf

Hello, 

 

As explained to Mr. Olson this permit will expire tomorrow and the project will need to be reapplied for under a new 

permit. This will reset the $470 permit fee, but not the already paid $200 record drawing fee. We will proceed with 

the latest comments and design, just under a new permit.  

 

Please find attached a partially filled out Submittal Waiver Form. Complete this form and use it for EACH submittal 

item/box that is not required for this project (see attached form) in the permitting system under project uploads. We 

are going to require a SWPPP and ESC plan. They can be combined and then the same doc can be put in the 

submittal boxes for these 2 items. 

 

We are also continuing cooperation with WSDOT on this project because of the interaction with their 512 off ramp 

and proposals may be reviewed by and commented on by WSDOT personnel. Let me know if there are questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jamie Carter, PE | Development Review 

office 253-435-3616 cell 253-225-9397 

JCarter@puyallupwa.gov 
 
Did you know that you can easily submit for a permit online? Introducing CityView, our new online permitting system. Go 

to the City’s website page here for more information. Or, scan this QR code with your phone to learn more. 

 

 
 


